
 

 

 

Father Maximos Honored 

 

Our very own Fr. Maximos was honored last week by the Borough of the Bronx where he served 

for the last five years as the priest of St. Peter the Apostle church.  Father Maximos traveled back 

to New York on Thursday to receive the award.  Please join with us to congratulate Father 

Maximos for having received this very distinctive honor that was bestowed upon him by the 

President of The Bronx.  The text of the citation is included below.  Axios! Axios! Axios! 

 

 

“Citation of Merit 

V. Rev. Fr. Maximos Thomas Politis 

In recognition of your outstanding commitment to The Bronx and the community you serve 
on the occasion of our Borough’s Annual Celebration of Greek Heritage and Culture.  

Throughout your time as Priest of St. Peter the Apostle Greek Orthodox Church, 
you have positively impacted the lives of those around you.  

 You have worked tirelessly for our community, through your pastoral work as well as your 
visits to houses, hospitals and nursing homes to uplift the spirits of those around you.  
For these reasons and many more, on behalf of the more than 1.4 million residents,  

I, Vanessa L. Gibson, President of the Borough of the Bronx, salute you.” 


